
Coming soon...
OXFORD STORE IMPROVEMENTS
It’s been 4 years since Stevensons bought the old ‘Schoolwear 
Oxford’ store in Summertown and while the store continues to 
thrive, we’ve decided it needs a bit of a ‘make-over’ to bring it up to 
the standard of our other retail branches.

Temporary store closure in February
Unfortunately, as the whole store will be undergoing improvements, both front and back-
stage, we will need to close for four weeks starting Monday 30th Jan.

While there is never an ideal time to close the store, building work is planned so that it 
causes the least possible inconvenience to customers and is completed well in advance of 
our summer peak period.

Once the store re-opens in late February/early March you will benefit from improved 
lighting, product displays and an altogether better clutter free in-store experience.

Free weekly school delivery service continues
We currently operate a weekly delivery to the school and this service will continue while 
the store itself is closed. You will still be able to order the relevant Uniform and Sportswear 
through our website and it will be delivered free of carriage on a weekly basis direct to the 
school. You can, of course, continue to have orders delivered directly to any other address 
you wish (normal postage rates will apply), but you won’t be able to order anything to 
‘Collect’ from the store itself. 

For those of you that normally shop in the store, to buy online you will need to register on 
our website first (www.stevensons.co.uk) before you will be able to start ordering.  
 
Any questions?
If you have any questions about the upcoming development work at the store, please don’t 
hesitate to contact our Customer Services Department by phone on (01865 554559) or by 
email at oxfordbranch@stevensons.co.uk.


